
 

 

Never give up on 

what you really 

want to do. The 

person with big 

dreams is more 

powerful than one 

with all the facts. 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
September, for many, means kids getting back to school, YAY!! 
However, with kids being exposed to other environments and 
people, we are aware that the potential chance of contagion is 
greater. 
 
Our Centre will be even more attentive to health safety 
procedures such as hand washing and surface cleaning. In 
addition, we will focus on personal hygiene and on developing the 
habit of covering sneeze and/or cough.  
 
We know that, with the change in the weather, many kids will 
come up with colds and allergies. Therefore, we also ask Parents 
to encourage the kids to wear masks at the Day Care and OSC, as 
well as, to provide the kids with the proper supplies such as, hand 
sanitizers, face coverings, etc. Remember, if you child presents 
any cold-like symptoms, keep him/her at home. 
 
Our Centre has resumed the transportation service to and from 
schools. The routes are being finalized, so if you require 
transportation, please let us know as soon as possible 
 
As for renovations, we have 1) new flooring in the baby room,     
2) laundry machine and dryer installed and 3) Preventive winter 
maintenance of the outside play area finalized. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any commendations 
and/or concerns. 
 
Take care, 
 
Fort Road Day Care and OSC 
 


